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 Christmas Message from Year 5 

 

It is perfect timing that the last Learning 

Letter of the autumn term is sent to you on 

the last day of term. Thank you for your 

support, generosity and kindness during this 

long term.  

 

We wish you a very Merry Christmas and 

look forward to bringing you more news and 

updates in 2024.  

 

Year 5 Staff Team. 

 

Here is a round-up of photos from this week.  

 

 

The last Learning Letter is here! We hope you and the children are feeling festive. We have had a very 
busy and exciting week, brimming with Christmas crafts, Christmas jumpers, Christmas Lunch, and 

Christmas running too! Thank you for any donations made towards our activities. We also spent yesterday 
enjoying cooking on a camp fire and making decorations in Outdoor Learning, as well as cooking 

traditional Brazilian Brigadeiro cakes to round off our learning about life in South America!  

Thank you for your support in all these activities. 

Swimming and P.E. next term 

For the Spring term, Swimming will continue on a 
Friday for most children in Year 5. The children 

that swam in the Wednesday booster groups will 
also continue. 

P.E. lessons in the Spring term will continue to be 

on Tuesdays. 

KIRFs 

The next Year 5 Key Instant Recall Fact is: 

to know all prime numbers up to 20. 

Additional information regarding the KIRFs, and 

ways to work on them at home, can be found on 

the school website. 


